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Circular 

 
Sub:-  HSE - Special Training for Teachers of Higher Secondary School for Deaf at NISH-

Deputation of staff-reg. 

Ref: Letter from Executive Director NISH dated 03/02/2017. 
 

 

The Executive Director National Institute of Speech and Hearing (NISH) has 

informed vide reference cited that they are organizing a 3 days training programme for 

the Teachers of the Higher Secondary School for the Deaf, on “Importance of Indian 

Sign Language in Deaf Education”  from 1st to 3rd of March 2017 at NISH campus 

Thiruvananthapuram. 

 

The workshop aims at sharing experiences of teaching in deaf schools and the 

appropriate communication mode for teaching the deaf students, gather ideas about the 

modifications required in pedagogy, discuss innovative methods to impart knowledge 

etc.  

 

The principals of all the Higher Secondary schools for the Deaf  are directed to make 

necessary arrangements to relieve two teachers each for the programme scheduled from 

1st to 3rd March 2017 at NISH Campus Aakkulam, Thiruvananthapuram. Participants 

are directed to report at the training centre at 9.30 am on 1st March 2017. 

 
 

 Sd/- 

DIRECTOR (i/c) 

 

To, 

1. Regional Deputy Directors 

2. The Participants Concerned 

3. The Principals Concerned 


